
【Important】Change in Patron Housing Booking Process in Tokyo Temple  

April 17, 2024 

 

Thank you for always using the Tokyo Temple Patron Housing. There are 2 changes in the booking procedures. 

 

■ From May 1, 2024, we use "lottery" instead of "first-come, first-served" to choose the patron housing guests.  

E.g.: When booking a stay on "July 5 (Fri)" 

・All e-mails received from 6 a.m. to 9 p.m. on “May 5” (the same day 2 months beforehand) are on the lottery.  

・On the next business day “May 7”, winners are randomly selected and receive an e-mail with the result.  

 Note 1: There may be a delay in e-mailing you with the result due to the staff holiday. 

   Note 2: Please note that we cannot respond to any inquiries regarding lottery results. 

 

■ From August 1, 2024, we start to accept housing booking e-mails on "the same day 3 months ahead." 

(Note: This change applies to both temple workers and patrons.) 

E.g.: In August only, we accept bookings both in October and November. 

◇ August 1 (Thu) 

・ Bookings for "October 1 (Tue)" are not available because the housing is closed. 

・ Bookings for "November 1 (Fri)" can be made.  

◇ August 2 (Fri) 

・ Bookings for "October 2 (Wed)" can be made. 

・ Bookings for “November 2 (Sat)” are not available because the housing is closed.  

◇ August 3 (Sat) 

・ Bookings for "October 3 (Thu)" can be made. 

・ Bookings for "November 3 (Sun)" are not available because the housing is closed.  

◇ August 4 (Sun) 

・ Bookings for "October 4 (Fri) " can be made. 

・ Bookings for "November 4 (Mon)" are not available because the housing is closed.  

◇ August 5 (Mon) 

・ Bookings for “October 5 (Sat)” are not available because the housing is closed. 

・ Bookings for "November 5 (Tue)" are not available because the housing is closed.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and strive to provide a better environment for you.  

 

Tokyo Temple Patron Housing 

 

The Housing is available on: 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 


